
 

 

 

 

 

 

           

             
 

 

 
Where Learning Adventures Begin… 

 

 

 
 
 

Neston Primary School is committed to safeguarding all children 

                 Neston Primary School 
Church Rise 

Neston, Corsham 

Wiltshire 

SN13 9SX 

: 01225 810478 

e.mail: admin@neston.wilts.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Pam Evans B.A. (Hons) PGCE                                       
 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
In the light of tonight’s address by the Prime Minister, it is with regret that I must inform you that our school is 
closed to all children except for children of critical key workers. 
 
If you are a critical key worker and require a school place for your child as there is no one at home to look after 
him/her, then please bring your child into school at the allotted time for his/her class opening and pick him/her 
up as indicated in the table below. (As normal, your child will be collected from the front car park at the allotted 
time). 

Class Drop off Pick up 

Willow 8.40 am 2.45 pm 

Oak 8.45 am 2.50 pm 

Silver Birch  8.50 am 2.55 pm 

Hazel  8.55 am 3.00 pm 

Chestnut 9.00 am 3.05 pm 

Maple 9.05 am 3.10 pm 

Beech 9.10 am 3.15 pm 

Acorns 8.50 am 2.55 pm 

 
For the rest of the children, remote learning will ensue via Tapestry for Willow class children and via Seesaw for 
the rest of the school. If you are having password issues, please let school know and we will endeavour to help. 
 
I apologise for the lateness of this email but schools have heard the news at the same time as you - we have not 
been privy to any inside information before the PM’s address. We have acted upon the information as swiftly as 
we can. 
 
Thank you so much for your support and patience in this matter, and I look forward to welcoming all children 
back into school as soon as it is safe to do so. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Pam Evans 
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